29" November 2010

Dear Loosely Woven,

Thank you for a wonderful nights entertainment of song and
dance.

The music was rich, varied, often original compositions, which
transported us from our mundane surroundings to a different and
vibrant world.

We all felt you and your cast, had made it a special evening which
we will remember for a long time.

Our congratulations to every one, particularly to the cast of
Dulcie’s play, who portrayed their parts so well.

We shall look forward to your next visit and expect another first
class performance!!!

Happy Christmas and New Year from all your friends at Seaside
Village
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